
THANK A FARMER 

VIDEO CONTEST  

The Lancaster County Ag Council  

is sponsoring a video contest along with  

Penn State Extension Lancaster County to 

encourage Lancaster County FFA chapters & 4-H 

Clubs to create a video or auto-play slide show 

with audio that conveys a message of gratitude for 

local farmers while educating the general public 

about agriculture.  

 

Videos will be posted on various  

social media platforms during  

Lancaster County Ag Week  

October 9-14, 2017.  

Top 3 entries will receive:  

1st Place = $100          2nd Place = $75        3rd Place = $50 

FOR LANCASTER COUNTY  

FFA CHAPTERS &  

4-H CLUBS 

 

VIDEO 
DETAILS: 
Videos must be 

between 30 seconds 

and 2 minutes. 

ENTRIES DUE: 
October 1, 2017 

SUBMIT 
ENTRIES TO: 
Stephanie Shirk, 
Penn State Extension 
sks143@psu.edu 
814-409-7979 

VIDEO 
CRITERIA: 
Contains educational and 

message of gratitude for 

a Lancaster County 

Farmer(s).   

Represents chapter/club 

activities, members and 

FFA and/or 4-H logos 

Creative and original 

concept 

Overall video quality 

(including audio) is high https://www.lancasteragcouncil.com/ 

mailto:sks143@psu.edu

